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There’s still a church that feels like a church.

July 6, 2016 

Dear Pastor, 

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Tayler and Lorin Norris as they pursue God’s 
call to the country of Mozambique. Tayler, along with his family, have been faithful members of 
Coast Hills Baptist Church for over fifteen years. Tayler successfully completed and graduated 
from Coast Hills Baptist Institute. Lorin served with her parents who are missionaries in 
Argentina. 

Tayler has a desire to serve the Lord on the foreign mission field and has taken a trip to Zambia 
to assist Damon Matacchiera, one of our missionaries. God has laid Mozambique on his heart. 
Last year, he and his wife Lorin, took a survey trip to Mozambique to confirm God’s call. 

Tayler has served in different ministries of our church including soul winning. Sunday School, 
children’s ministries, bus captain and choir. Both Tayler and Lorin have a great testimony in 
their personal lives as well as their service for the Lord. 

We as a church are enthusiastically behind their call with our prayers and financial support. 
They have been accepted as missionaries with Baptist International Missions. 

May I encourage your church to consider having the Norris’ for a meeting and consider adding 
them to your mission’s budget If you have any questions, please call me on my cell phone  
(805) 264-1673. 

Yours for souls, 

Pastor Bud Silva 


